
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
This week, children across the school have 
been learning all about Space. Lots of great 
learning has taken place!  
 
Children have completed research and experi-
ments about rockets, black holes, craters, 
planets and asteroids. In every class, children 
have been asking inquisitive, interesting ques-
tions when acquiring new knowledge and 
when completing experiments using their sci-
entific skills. 
 
As a special treat, we had a visitor 
come in with a mobile observatory to 

teach us all 
about the plan-
ets and Space. 
It has been a 
fantastic week! 
 

 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 14 January 2022 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Congratulations to Daffodil Class & Poppy Class who are our KS1 and KS2 
attendance award winners this week with 98.9% and 100% attendance! The 
class with the highest attendance percentage at the end of each term will 
receive a special prize. Coming to school on time every day makes a signifi-
cant difference to how well children achieve 
at school. Good attendance at school is one 
of the key indicators of educational success 
for a child throughout their school life, so 
make it a priority to get your child to school 
every day.  
 
Please remember that we do not authorise 
holidays during term time.  

                                                        ATTENDANCE 

Class Name  Weekly  
Attendance  

Buttercup 85.5% 

Bluebell  96.3% 

Daisy 92.6% 

Daffodil 98.9% 

Lilac 96.5% 

Sunflower 94.6% 

Poppy 100% 

Lily 98.5% 

Carnation 96.2% 

Orchid 93.4% 

Magnolia 93.4% 

Autumn, Term Second Half 2021 
 
 
 

Spring Term First Half 2022 
Key Dates 

 
Wednesday 26 January  
Daffodil Class at St Edwards 
Church during the afternoon  

 
School nurse drop-in 
Wednesday 26 January at 

8.50am 
 

Tuesday 1 February 
Sunflower Class at St Edwards 
Church during the afternoon  

 
Wednesday 2 February 

Lilac Class at St Edwards Church 
during the afternoon  

 
Wednesday 2 February 
Magnolia Class at Science  

Museum 
 

Friday 4 February  
Number Day  

 
Tuesday 8 February  
Safer Internet Day  

 
Friday 11 February  
Last day of term 

 
 



Scientists of the Week in Daisy Class are Nefeli 
and Logan! Congratulations to both for showing 
fantastic engagement in Space Week activities. 
Nefeli enthusiastically told us all about the Inter-
national Space Station. Logan helped his 
friends identify what astronauts do and where 
they work. Well done both!  
 
Scientists of the Week in Buttercup Class are 
Finn and Alaia! Finn and Alaia have shown 
great enthusiasm towards Science this week 
and were able to independently recall infor-
mation about the Sun. In addition, during our 
science experiment they were both keen to take 
part and share their ideas to help make a bal-
loon rocket fly.  
 
Scientists of the Week in Bluebell Class are Ib-
rahim and Reya. Both have shown great interest 
and knowledge when discussing the topic of 
Space. In addition, Ibrahim can name all of the 
planets in the Solar System. Keep up the amaz-
ing work, Ibrahim! Reya can talk about the plan-
ets and the Milky Way galaxy, and recognise 
them in pictures. Well done, Reya! 
 
Scientists of the Week in Daffodil Class go to 
Asharib and Naomi! During class discussions, 
Asharib has been contributing with extended 
answers and is using key vocabulary to do so. 
Asharib has been using his learning outside of 
class to help develop his understanding. His 
excitement for science has been a delight to 
see. Well done! Naomi's curiosity has been a 
great discussion starter this week, she always 
thinks out of the box and is not afraid to ask 
why. Naomi was particularly passionate about 
the role of women in science and believed that 
with hard work we can all achieve. Thank you, 
Naomi, for being such a strong role model to 
others.  
 
The Scientists of the Week in Sunflower Class 
are Younes and Faith. This week we have 
been learning about the different planets in our 
solar system, about women in space and about 
how scientists are now testing vertical landings 
for rockets and both of these children have, not 
only been asking interesting questions about 
space but also sharing lots of brilliant facts and 
pieces of information with their peers. Well 
done to Younes and Faith. 

FIND US ON TWITTER AT: 
HTTPS://TWITTER.COM/CONCORDIAREACH2 

SCIENTIST OF THE WEEK 


